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Please pass the factory farm moratorium bill. We don't need more concentrated 

animal feeding operations in our state (or anywhere). They're bad for the animals, 

bad for the neighborhoods, bad for the environment. You would not want to live in 

one or next to one. We should be moving to plant-based diets and not surrendering 

our beautiful landscape to these hellscapes of suffering and disease. Thank you. 


